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Arts Festival and Parents' Fair (rescheduled from 
snow day). Child Care Center. See notice. 

Student Council Run-off Elections for President and 
Vice-President. Voting will be held today only. 
Mackie Hall Commons Room. 

Chapel: Holocaust Memorial Service. Dr. Elmo : 
Scoggin, Professor of Hebrew and Old Testament. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Hall Conference 
Room. See notice. 

Ch,apel: Dr. Claude Stewart, Jr., Associate Professor 
of Theology. 

Chapel: Faculty Lecture. Dr. Richard Spencer, 
Associate Professor of New Testament. 

Student-led Vespers. Music by Randy Elrod; message 
by Ron Grimley. Appleby Chapel. (This service was 
rescheduled from Thursday, March 24). 

Dinner Theatre. Seminary Cafeteria. See notice. 

President's Forum. 

Dinner Theatre. Seminary Cafeteria. See notice. 

DINNER THEATRE: No, the Dinner Theatre has NOT been cancelled. There 
have been some changes made~owever. A Man Called 

Peter will run for three nights, Thursday through Saturday, April-1~ 16. It 
will be at the Cafeteria with the buffet beginning at 7:00 each night. The cost 
for the evening will be $5.00 per person. Tickets may be purchased at the 
Student Affairs office and must be picked up by Wednesday at noon. 

ARTS FESTIVAL AND The Arta Festival and Parents' Fair has been re-
PARENTS' FAIR: scheduled-to Monday, April 11 from 7:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

at the Child Care Center. The Center will be open 
for parents to attend ·a Parents' Fair and to view art exhibits with their child. 
At the Fair, there will be booths on health & safety, food, nutrition & dental 
care, books & toys, shoes & clothing, marriage & family life, and getting ready 
for school. The Seminary community is invited, especially parents. 

HYMN SOCIETY MEETING: 

Cafeteria. 

The Chapter of The Hymn Society of America will meet 
on Tuesday, April 19 at 5:00 PM in the Seminary 

LOST AND FOUND: A magnetic key case with 2 car keys in it has been 
turned in at the switchboard. It was found in the 

student parking lot across from Mackie Hall. 

(OVER) 



FLORIDA STUDENTS: The Florida Club will meet on April 19 at 6:30 PM 
for a dutch treat dinner at the Seminary cafeteria. 

The cost is $4.00 per plate. Important items need to be discussed so please 
come join us. RSVP to Larry Wills, Dyan Housam, or Reece Sherman. 

PRE-REGISTRATION FOR Students pre-registering for Supervised Ministry 
SUPERVISED MINISTRY: (M4 700) this fall are asked to meet Friday, April 22 

at 10:00 AM in Appleby 205. Information will be 
provided on placement possibilities and procedures. Students will be asked to 
provide information on their interests. 

MINISTER OF YOUTH Dr. Steve McNeely, Pastor of the Columbia Baptist 
INTERNSHIP: Fellowship, Columbia, Maryland, will be on campus 

April 19 to interview students for an internship as 
Minister of Youth. This internship will be offered under "Intern Year Away" 
(M4730). Supervised Ministry (M4700) is a pre-requisite. Contact Phyllis 
Jackson in FIM to arrange an interview and to get a job description. 

PRO-LIFE DISCUSSION: On Thursday, April 14 at 7:30 PM in Binkley 101, the 
pro-life issue will be discussed. You are invited 

to come watch the film Assignment: Life and participate in the discussion after-
wards. 

GOSPEL CONCERT: A Gospel Concert, sponsored by the Black Forum, will 
be held Tuesday, April 19 at 7:00 PM in Appleby 

Chapel. Featured choirs will be the Psalm 100 Choir and the Spring Street 
Young Adult Choir, both of Wake Forest. This promises to be a soul-filled and 
spirit-filled event. Both choirs are noted for their excellent sound in gospel 
music. A love offering will be collected to help both choirs in the music 
ministry. This will be a unique experience that you do not want to miss. 
Everyone is ·invited-. 

APPLICATIONS FOR Students interested in applying for the following 
STUDENT WORK: positions should make application in the Student 

Affairs office: men's and women's dormitory hall 
managers, men's residence counselor, and campus minister to seminary youth. 
Applications will be received through April 15. 

STUDENT COUNCIL MEETING: On Tuesday, April 12 at 5:00 PM the Student Council 
will meet in Mackie Hall Conference Room. On the 

agenda will be the election of a new editor-in-chief of The Enquiry. This 
meeting is open to all students. 

FREE BOOK May graduates who did not get to pick up their free 
FOR GRADUATES: copy of Boyce's, Abstract of Systematic Theology last 

week may do so at the Student Affairs office, Mackie 
Hall during regular office hours. 

FOREIGN MISSION Norman Burnes, Foreign Mission Board representative, 
REPRESENTATIVE: will be on campus on Tuesday, April 19 to interview 

students interested in foreign missions. See Phyllis 
Jackson in FIM to sign up for an appointment. 

STUDENT COUNCIL 
CANDIDATES: 

All Student Council election candidates, exceot those 
involved in run-off elections, should have campaign 
materials removed by Tuesday, April 12. 

Information for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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